
September 2, 2022

Good evening, BMS families,

First off, thank you to all of our students for a wonderful first week of school and for making
our Service Day a memorable day for our community. Please make sure you check out our
school's Instagram page for photos of the day! Before our long weekend begins, I want to take
a moment to share some important information for next week!

Open House will be on Tuesday, September 6, from 5-7 PM at DHBMS. We will begin
promptly at 5, and families will follow their student's schedule, which will allow you to meet
each of your student’s teachers. Families will begin in their child’s homeroom and will follow
a bell schedule through the 7-period day.

Second, we got our PBIS off to a fantastic start with three days of lessons on Respect,
Responsibility, and Community. I am very proud of all of the hard work everyone put in this
week in coming together to truly establish a community we can all be proud to be a part of.

Third, soccer tryouts begin next week. Please note– if we do not have a permission slip or an
up-to-date physical, your child will not be allowed to attend tryouts next week.

Tryout dates will be as follows:

Girls- 9/6, 9/7, 9/8, from 3:30-5 at Manship Park
Boys- 9/6, 9/7, 9/8, 9/9, from 3:30-5 at Manship Park

Finally, please don’t forget that Monday is Labor Day and school will be closed for the
holiday.

I’ll see you all on Tuesday, Baldwin. Have a great long weekend.

Garrett Dukette
Principal, DHBMS


